
We are Delighted 
to share with you 
the Highlights
of our 2-day plenary meeting 
that took place on 8th and 9th 
November, where INOV hosted 
us at their premises in Lisbon. 
The event was a success, with 
productive discussions, valuable 
insights, and strategic planning 
sessions. 

The primary objective of 
this plenary meeting was 

to review and discuss the progress of 
the iFLOWS project. We explored the 

next steps required to upgrade threat 
detection and improve security in 

courier and postal services.

The meeting kicked off 
with opening remarks 
from our project 
coordinator, 
Thomas Staffenberger, 

PLEASE STAY TUNED FOR FURTHER 
UPDATES & ANNOUNCEMENTS!

emphasizing on the 
significance of our collective 
efforts, highlighting the goals 
we aim to achieve. 

Our team members presented 
updates on the advancements
made so far, sharing valuable insights 
and exploring the next steps, 
potential challenges, and strategic 
initiatives that will drive us towards 
success. One of the highlights of the 
meeting was the in-depth discussion 
on the future roadmap of the project.

https://www.linkedin.com/company/iflows-project/
https://twitter.com/iflows_project
https://www.youtube.com/@iFLOWSproject
https://www.facebook.com/DipoloGmbH/



